
An Invitation to the Senior Baccalaureate 

Monday, May 20, 2019, at 7 p.m. 

Middletown High School Auditorium 

 

I can do all things through him 
 who strengthens me. 

- Philippians 4:13 

 

 

The MHS PTSA-sponsored Baccalaureate is a community tradition to celebrate, honor, and bless 

our MHS Seniors.  All MHS seniors, their families, and friends are invited to enjoy music, dance, 

and inspirational thoughts by fellow, senior classmates at this interfaith service. 

 

While it is fitting to celebrate all that has been accomplished, learned, and gained, it is also fitting 

to reflect and be thankful. Baccalaureate is a wonderful opportunity to give thanks for the support 

and direction you’ve received while achieving this milestone and to bless you and your fellow 

seniors as you proceed with the next stage of your lives. We sincerely hope that you will be able to 

participate in this annual tradition. 

 

Seniors should arrive no later than 6:30 p.m. with their graduation gowns only 

 

As per our Baccalaureate tradition, the evening will include a reminiscent slideshow. We 

encourage you or your parents/guardians to submit pictures for the slideshow (up to 5 or 6).  

These can be old or recent pictures of yourself, your classmates, artistic photos you’ve taken, and 

any major events of your high school years (no formal senior pictures, please). Please note: this 

slideshow is separate from the graduation ceremonial slideshow. 

 

Email high quality photos in JPEG format to mhsptsabacc@gmail.com 

 By May 10th. Be sure to include the senior’s name! 
 

 

Updated Baccalaureate information can also be found on the PTSA website:  

http://www.middletownhsptsa.com/ 
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